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From: Lincoln Thibeault <lthibeault@wbridgewater.com>
Sent: Wednesday, November 29, 2023 1:19 PM
To: Sharon Ledin; Anne Iannitelli; MLS
Subject: Re: BS-W01492-7514759634 // 141 CRESCENT ST // CODE/PERMIT/SPECIAL

ASSESSMENT

 
Hello,  
 
FD has nothing to forward.  
 
Thank you  
 
On Wed, Nov 29, 2023 at 11:37 AM Sharon Ledin <sledin@wbridgewater.com> wrote:
Please see below Public Records request.

---------- Forwarded message ---------

Date: Wed, Nov 29, 2023 at 11:06 AM
Subject: BS-W01492-7514759634 // 141 CRESCENT ST // CODE/PERMIT/SPECIAL ASSESSMENT
To: sledin@wbridgewater.com <sledin@wbridgewater.com>

 

Hello,  

  

We are currently working with closing on this property scheduled and would need the below records 
verified. Please provide the requested below info at the earliest. 

  

PROPERTY ADDRESS: 141 CRESCENT ST 

PARCEL: 30 006 

  

· Please advise if the address has any OPEN/PENDING/EXPIRED Permits & demolition permits that need 
attention and any fees due currently 

  

 You don't often get email from lthibeault@wbridgewater.com. Learn why this is important  

 CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.  


